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Etron Announces Revenue for January 2013  
 
 
In conformity with the new IFRS (International Financial Reporting Standards) for 
2013, Etron Technology (GTSM: 5351) today announced its consolidated net 
revenue totaled NT$510 million for January 2013, up 0.5% MoM, and up 21.6% 
YoY. 
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For further information, please contact:  
Ms. Justine Tsai    
Tel: 886-3-578-2345 ext.8669 
Fax: 886-3-579-9711 
Email: invest@etron.com 


